Election Process for Creators of Peace International Co-ordinators 2016 

We are looking for up to 10 International Co-ordinators. The full term of office is for 3 years and some existing colleagues are willing to continue to serve to provide continuity and share experience. 
As stated alongside the role descriptions, we expect to evolve the roles and the structure during the first year to allow space for new opportunities and wisdom emerging out of this summer’s conference.
We have reviewed again the Initiatives of Change International process for electing International Council members. We have modelled our own on that as much as is practical given our more informal structures.
An observer from IofC will be appointed so that the CoP colleagues can be outside of any voting as appropriate. We expect there to be some process of discussion and discernment alongside nominations and elections.
Nominations for International Coordinators
We are asking colleagues to nominate themselves (See Nomination Form) for:

· International Co-ordinator (first)
· Role (second) indicating what areas they would like to contribute to
We ask colleagues to provide a name to support them on the form, outlining their motivation and skills or experience that they can offer.  Nominees can offer their willingness to serve in one or two areas.
We also ask that everyone considers colleagues they would like to encourage and talk it over with them. This will help with the discernment and team-building process.
Expressions of Interest for Working Groups
We also recognise that some of us do not wish to take on an International Co-ordinator role, but would be willing to share skills and offer time, so we are asking for Expressions of Interest for those as well. Please also think about people you know who have skills and energy to contribute to these working groups. 

Please send all forms to Tanya Fox, Secretary: threepillars@ozemail.com.au by 28th June 2016.
Voting
After receiving and collating the nominations, we will review the information submitted from each candidate and circulate by email to the CoP network with papers for the AGM early in July.
The Annual General Meeting will take place at Caux, Switzerland on Sunday 7th August 2016 where the assembled women will also be asked to vote based on their knowledge of the candidates. There will be an opportunity to feed in affirmations, concerns or proxy votes for countries who are not able to be present.
We will finalise the areas that International Co-ordinators will lead on in due course. We do not anticipate that there will be any voting relative to the Working Groups, but will be in touch with people personally.
